
 

 

MAY 3, 2020 [Update] Announcement 

WE START OPERATION FROM 4-MAY ALIGNED TO STANDARD GUIDELINE 

Adhering to the Prime Minister announcement on 1 May, our business will start 

partially from 4 May 2020. As we are compulsory to work under the condition control 

by Minister of Health department, our office will open from 9:00 am - 5:45 pm with 

limited team members. Thus, we sincerely seek your understandings and patience. 

Our official E-Store and other departments resume work as per usual except customer 

service will resume work from 4 May 2020, 2:00pm onwards. 

To know more from us, please contact us at our careline 1-800-88-1122 during business 

hour, email us at marketing.hsm.tf@hitachi.com, services.hsm.rz@hitachi.com, or chat 

with us via social media platform.  

 

The community message from 

Hitachi Sales Malaysia Management Team 
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